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Notice of Works

7 December 2023

Dear Resident,
RE: Boundary Road and Robert Street Intersection Upgrade - Water Main Construction

We think it is important to advise you of upcoming water main construction work to be undertaken on
Boundary Road in the vicinity of the Robert Street and Hughes Road intersections.

Works are planned to commence on 8 January 2024 and are expected to take 24 weeks, weather permitting.
Council’s Contractor, Kirbro will be using various plant and heavy earth moving equipment and traffic control
that may cause some disturbance to traffic flow in your area. Motorists and pedestrians are advised to

observe roadwork signs, traffic control and signals for the duration of the works.

Any inconvenience which may be caused is regretted and every effort will be made to minimise this aspect
for you.

The capital works mains replacement program is a continuation of Wide Bay Water’s ongoing improvement
to the network.

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the Council Officer below between 8.00am and 4.00pm

Monday to Friday.

Yours faithfully,

Rosphe Kantomubials

Raghu Kuntamukkala
Infrastructure Civil Engineer
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